THE PERMANENT MISSION
OF MONGOLIA TO THE UNITED
NATIONS OFFICE, WORLD TRADE

ORGANIZATION AND OTHER
INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS

IN GENEVA

A-247/2022

The Permanent Mission of Mongolia to the United Nations Office, World Trade
Organization and other International Organizations in Geneva presents its compliments
to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights and with
reference to the latter's letter Ref.: AL MNG 1/2022 dated 2 September 2022, has the
honor to inform that on July 27, 2022, the Investigation Department of the General
Intelligence Agency opened a case in accordance with Article 19.4, Part 1 of the Criminal
Code, regarding the information mentioned in an article published on the German website
“nosvox.com” about possible cooperation of Mongolian national
with the foreign intelligence agency. Pursuant to Article 29.3 of the Criminal Procedure
Code, it is not possible to provide detailed information about the case investigation which
has not been completed yet.

The Permanent Mission of Mongolia to the United Nations Office, World Trade
Organization and other International Organizations in Geneva avails itself of this
opportunity to renew to the Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human
Rights the assurances of its highest consideration.
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